
 

2023 8th Annual Community Health Fair FAQ 
 
When and where is the Health Fair? 
The 8th Annual Community Health Fair will be held in the parking lot behind the Washington County 
Public Services Building at 155 N 1st Avenue in Hillsboro, Oregon on Saturday, August 12, 2023, from 
9am to 1pm. 
 
What Services will be offered? 
There are 25 health and wellness related vendors offering services at the Health Fair, including 
Oregon Health Plan registration, Rapid HIV testing, dental screenings, safety and crime prevention 
information, information on how to sign up for a TriMet HOP card, low-income fare, and student 
TriMet passes, as well as free advocacy, counseling, and shelter/housing information to survivors of 
domestic violence in Washington County and surrounding areas. 
 
Is the event free? 
Yes, the Health Fair is a free event. 
 
Do you have to be a patient to attend? 
No, everyone is welcome to join us, regardless of whether you are a patient at NHC. 
 
Is there parking? 
Yes, there is plenty of parking at the Washington County Services building open to the public. We 
recommend parking in parking lot P5, which is right across the street from the event. 
 
Will there be a restroom? 
Yes, there will be a portable restroom available on site. 
 
Is the location fully ADA accessible? 
Yes, this location is fully ADA accessible. 
 
Will there be refreshments available? 
We will be offering water and sports drinks to make sure all attendees are hydrated during the 
event, as well as gifting $10 worth of fresh produce to attendees who visit every booth and complete 
their Health Fair passport. However, there will not be refreshments for sale during the event. 
 
Are children allowed at the Health Fair? 
Yes! The whole family is welcome at the Health Fair. Safety talks will be offered by the Hillsboro 
Police Department and there will even be special prizes for children who visit every booth and get 
their Health Fair passport stamped by all vendors. 
 
 
 


